
Minnesota Department of Revenue  

Errata Notice Regarding the Proposed Permanent Rules Relating to Sales and Use Taxes; 
Returns and Records: Notice of Intent to Adopt Rules Without a Public Hearing Unless 25 
or More Persons Request a Hearing, and Notice of Hearing if 25 or More Requests for 
Hearing are Received; Revisor’s ID: R-04537 

The Errata Notice addresses the proposed rules governing sales and use tax consolidated 
returns and recordkeeping, which would repeal Minnesota Rules, part 8130.7500, Subparts 3, 6, 
and 8 and replace them with Minnesota Rules, Part 8130.7501.  These proposed rules appeared 
in the Monday, 27 September 2021, Volume 46 Number 13 Edition of the State Register at 46 
SR 316. 

The original Notice incorrectly states that the date and time through which public 
comments and requests for hearing may be submitted is Friday, October 22, 2021 at 4:30 pm.  
The correct date and time through which public comments and requests for hearing may be 
submitted is Friday, November 5, 2021 at 4:30 pm.  To find out whether a hearing will be held, 
please contact the agency contact person listed in the original Notice after November 5, 2021.  

 


